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Camp Update 

On Sunday, the ladies spoke on healing and repentance, and the children 

had the opportunity to symbolically let go of thei r worries, concerns and 

negative things in their life by wri ting them down and leaving them on a 

cross . After that, many kids  also came up to be prayed for. 
 

One of our s taff members  had an amazing experience while the ladies were 

with us. On one of the nights , she was awakened by a knock on her door, 

followed by a  voice calling out to her. She thought it was one of the boys 

looking for food, but when the person 

didn't say anything more, she fell back 

to sleep. Then, the voice spoke again. This  time, she got up to get the door, 

but when she opened i t, there was no one there. 
 

She tried to go back to sleep again, but this time, she could not. So, she 

decided to get up and work. She went over to Mount Zion, where she heard 

the ladies praying and crying out to God. When she looked up, she saw 

smoking descending from above. 
 

Later, we found out that at that same time, one of the ladies saw a vision of an altar. This brought to mind the 

description in Revelation 5:8, “golden bowls full of incense, which are the prayers of God’s people.” 
 

We thank God for the signs and wonders that He has done during the camp, and we believe that this is jus t the 

beginning of something new that God is doing in our midst. 

The children’s camp was  an astounding success! 30 children from the school  next door joined us , bringing the 

camp attendance to a total  of 85! 
 

The five ladies who came to run the camp arrived on Friday morning, and early Saturday morning, the camp went 

into full  swing. Once the children were assigned to their respective workshops , they were off for a  day of 

dancing, baking, making jewellery or learning English. That evening, there was  an invi tation for the kids to accept 

Jesus into their hearts , and 15 of them came forward. Praise God! There was also a call for those who wanted to 

be baptised in the Holy Spi ri t to come forward, and some of our kids went up.  

Pictures and Article by: Joanne Chan 



Contact Us 

To sponsor a  child or visi t us, please email cctricky@loxinfo.co.th. 

To donate, please go to: http://www.carecornerorphanage.com/index.php/support/donate. 

To view our minis try video, please go to: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=csqQ0bBws0Y  

Walaman Tajima (King), 7, 

came to us  in May 2010. He 

has a  heart condition, and at 

the time he was sent to us , 

his mother was unable to 

give him proper care. His 

mother has  since found a job, 

and has  decided to take him 

back home. 

Ahpon Kongpaikoon (Fon), 

20, and her brother, Bancha 

(see right), came to CCOF in 

May 2002. She left recently 

to take care of her mother, 

who is 80% blind. She is s till 

continuing her education in 

the college in Chiang Mai . 

Her youngest brother, 

Chatlaew, is s till with us. 

Bancha Kongpaikoon, 18, and 

his sis ter, Fon (see left), came 

to CCOF in May 2002. He left 

recently together with his 

sister to take care of his 

mother. When the new term 

starts, he will move to the 

hostel  to be closer to school . 

His  youngest brother, 

Chatlaew, is s till with us. 

Prea  Saesong (Mamia), 18, 

came to us  in May 2004. She 

finished her secondary 

education at the school next 

door, and has been accepted 

into a  college. Because the 

college is far away, she 

moved to her uncle’s house, 

which is closer. He is able to 

support her. 

Paylin Sinchow, 15, came to 

CCOF in May 2004. Her 

relatives recently decided 

that i t would be better for 

her to be close to home, and 

took her back to her village. 

They will be enrolling her in 

the school nearby for the 

next academic year. 

Kriansak Laoyipa  (Terbler), 

16, came to us  in May 2007. 

He completed his  secondary 

education at the school next 

to CCOF, and has  decided to 

move to his  uncle’s place. His  

uncle lives in Chiang Mai , and 

is able to support him. 

C H I L D R E N ’ S  
M OVEM ENTS  

Every year, children leave our care to return to their parents, 

move to relatives’ homes, or live independently when they come 

of age. This year, 8 children have left us. We continue to 

uphold them in prayer as they begin a new phase of life. 

Sunee Laojang (Som Oo), 16, 

came to CCOF in May 2005. 

She has finished her 

secondary education, and has 

been accepted into medical 

school, where she will train 

to be a  doctor or nurse. 

Because of the demands of 

the course, she has moved 

out to be closer to school . 

Mali Songsithiwong, 19, came 

to us  in May 2003. She is 

currently s tudying in a 

university in Chiang Mai  ci ty. 

In order to cope, she moved 

out to be closer to school . 

She is now living on her own 

just outside the ci ty, and is 

being support by her six 

siblings . 


